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Spring is on its way!  
  
Dear Plotholders, 
  
We hope you are well and we welcome a few more new plotholders to our site. 
  
Rents 
For the first time ever we have only one and a half plots available this year after 
letting three in the last few weeks. Our waiting list stands at 74 which is the highest 
it’s ever been.  
  
Thank you to all those who have already paid your plot rent for this year and a 
reminder to those who have not paid yet that you need to do so by the end of 
January.  
  
We did post out all the bills in November of last year. If you didn’t receive your bill 
please email sarathebells@gmail.com and Sara will email your bill to you. Or if you 
have not paid because you are giving up your plot, please let Sara know ASAP using 
the email above. 
  
Trading Hut 
We opened last weekend and as promised in our last newsletter, we now have a 
card machine! Hopefully this will help you and us. 
  
Seed potatoes will be arriving at the end of this month. If you’ve pre order, Anna will 
be in touch with you. 
  
The hut has a great selection of seeds and please let Anna know if you are looking 
for anything in particular and that goes for anything else you think might be useful to 
stock in our shop. 
  
I’d like to thank Anna, David and Lola for re painting the inside of the hut, even the 
floor. It’s looks fabulous and has brightened it up.  
  
We have some wall space which we thought would be nice to put photos up that you 
may have taken of the site or your plot. If you are able to print your favourite photo or 
email it to Sara on the email address above, we will print it for you. 
  
Opening times for the hut are 1.30 - 3pm on a Saturday and 11.30 - 1pm on 
Sunday.. The summer opening hours will be the same this year 
  
Please remember to wear a face mask when you enter the trading hut and we can 
only have one person in at a time. 
  
Many thanks 
GGAA 
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